- Concrete Pipe Division
4150 North Brawley
m‘ Fresno, California 93722
) 559-275-2241

/ MATERIALS™

559-275-4611 (fax)

November 12, 2007
Re: Kern Pacific Construction

To whom it may concern,

Kern Pacific Construction has been one of our Top Ten customers in the San
Joaquin valley for the last two years. They have purchased and installed
thousands of feet of reinforced concrete pipe from us for many projects ranging
from private storm drain to low head pressure irrigation pipe. Kern Pacific has
always been very professional in our business dealings. Kern Pacific is a valued
customer of Rinker Materials. We look forward to many more successful projects
with them in the future.

Sincerely,

Cheryl Street
Account Manager
Fresno Pipe Plant



